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Bus stop changes for Route 96X

Effective Monday, July 1, 2019, three Route 96X Nashville/Murfreesboro Relax & Ride bus trips will no longer
serve the Greyhound Bus Station. This affects buses departing WeGo Central at 10:33 a.m., 12:50 p.m., and
9:55 p.m. Any passengers who previously rode through Central en route to the Greyhound Station bus stop on
these trips will no longer be able to do so.

Options to the Greyhound Bus Station from Downtown include:
e Exiting the bus as it comes into Nashville at 2" Avenue and Korean Veterans Boulevard
(approximately .5 mile walk); or,
e Transferring at Central to WeGo bus routes 18 Airport/Downtown, 52 Nolensville Pike, or 55
Murfreesboro Pike; please note, transferring requires either an RTA proximity card or payment of
WeGo fare.

We apologize for any inconvenience and appreciate your continued support and ridership.

For more information, please call Customer Care at 615-862-5950 weekdays from 6:30 a.m. to 8 p.m.,
Saturdays from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. and Sundays from 10:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.

ADA Coordinator: 615-862-5950



